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Tennessee Valley Authority
ATTN: Mr. H. G. Parris

Manager of Power and Engineering
500A Chestnut Street Tower II
Chattanooga, TN 37401

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: INSPECTION OF SAFE SHUTDOWN CAPABILITY AND ASSOCIATED FIRE PROTECTION
FEATURES - SEQUOYAH UNITS 1 AND 2, DOCKET NOS. 50-327 AND 50-328

Our letter of June 22, 1984, confirmed the dates of October 29 - November 2,
1984, for a special fire protection inspection of Sequoyah. However, based on

- our Confirmation of Action Letter on Sequoyah dated August 10, 1984, this
inspection is being deferred until early 1985.

The drawings and other data required to demonstrate your compliance with
10 CFR 50 Appendix R should be submitted to this office prior to January 1, 1985.
Following our receipt and review of this information, your staff will be
contacted and a new inspection date will be established.

Your cooperation with us in this inspection will be appreciated. Should you have
any questions concerning this letter, we will be glad to discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

hl/i$$f.fffrfeff/k(
Richard C. Lewis, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: T. G. Campbell, Sequoyah Nuclear
Plant Site Director

P. R. Wallace, Plant Manager
J. W. Anderson, Manager

Office of Quality Assurance
H. N. Culver, Chief, Nuclear

Safety Staff
D. L. Williams, Jr. , Supervisor

Licensing Section
J. E. Wills, Project Engineer
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bec: NRC Resident Inspector
Document Centrol Desk
State of Tennessee

; 0. D. Parr, ARR/ASB
V. Benaroya, NRR/CHEB
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.C. Stahle, NRR
L. Whitney, IE

1
4

1

RII RII RI RII RII R

QUV % |
'

Eiller:bh TConlon AR4 dt Olshinski DVerrelli Le s |.

9/p/84 9 /84 9/g\ /84 9/gp/84 9/t /84 / /
,

_ __ . _ - . .. _ - _ _ _ . - __ _ _ _ . . _ . . _ . _-


